

Sacred Heart Newsletter

"Christ Be Our Light"

Friday 9th November 2018

Welcome, Witamy, Bienvenue, MJOMO to this week's Newsletter. We have a very busy term ahead. Please check our Diary Dates for upcoming events.

School Photos Orders

School photo order forms came home this week. Please ensure all orders are retuned to the school office no later than **Friday 16th November.**

Raffle Tickets

Next week the Friends of School will be sending books of raffle tickets home with every family for our upcoming Christmas Fayre. There is no obligation to buy them so any unsold tickets can be returned to the school office. If you need extra books then please speak to Mrs Outram.



Mission Together Boxes

Your child should have brought home a mission together charity box this week Please use this to collect any loose change then return to the school office once full. To find out more about what Mission Together does, please visit missiontogether.org.uk.



Next Friday we will be supporting Children in Need. We will be holding a non uniform day and ask that children come in something spotty with a suggested donation of £1. We will also be holding a bake sale at 2.30pm in the hall so any donations of cakes would be gratefully received.

Diary Dates

11th November Remembrance Sunday
12th November E-safety Week
13th November Mass at church 9.30am
16th November Children in Need
21st November Anti Bullying Week
21st November KS2 trip to Eden Camp
23rd November Last swimming session (Fountains)

25th November Feast of Christ the King mass at church 9.00am

2nd December Singing at Barkers - Santa's Street Party
3rd December Advent Liturgy 9.10am parents invited

Christmas Fayre

11th December Last KS1 sports club 11th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity in school PM

12th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity in school AM

12th December Christmas Lunch Day
13th December Last KS2 sports club
Whole school pantomime trip

18th December Flu Vaccinations Reception—Year 5
19th December Whole School Nativity at church TBC
20th December Whole School Nativity at church TBC

21st December Break for Christmas 7th January Training Day

8th January Children return to school

Mass Times at Sacred Heart Church

Saturday at 6.00 pm (First Mass of Sunday)

Sunday at 9.00 am

7th December

(The Liturgy of the Word for Children is usually

celebrated during this Mass on the 2nd and 3rd Sunday of the Month)

Weekday Masses: Monday at 9:00 am

Tuesday Thursday and Friday at 9.30 am

Wednesday at 12 noon

DAYS OF OBLIGATION: On the 'day' at 6.30 pm



Our lovely learning!!!



Whitby Class

The children in EYFS are currently learning about Space. They have been busy building space models this week. Look at this fabulous moon buggy that some of the children built.



Happy Birthday

We would like to wish Happy Birthday to the following children who have had a birthday this week or will celebrate over the half term holiday.



Dylan

Aaron

Lucy

Willow



Byland Class

This week Byland class have been writing fantasy stories about aliens.

They have also being learning about the seasons, especially autumn. In maths they have been working on their number bonds.



Fountains Class Stay, Pray and Make Thursday 29th November 9.00am—10.15am

Fountains Class would like to invite parents along on the morning of Thursday 29th November. The children will lead a class liturgy then parents are invited to stay and make Advent wreaths with their child so please bring your creative head!

Each week we celebrate the efforts, hard work and behaviour of our children who are exemplary role models in our school. Well done!

Oliver N Grace S

Matthew Jack A

Findlay Cody

Emily Grace R

Nola Emilia

Sophie Kieran

Olivia N Niamh

Eilidh

Sporting Success!

On Thursday we took a team of KS2 children to a football competition. They competed against schools from the surrounding villages and came away with bronze medals.





Well Done to Minnie in Byland Class who has been awarded her 10 metre swim badge.